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Navillus incentive program One Vanderbilt team lunch and raffle from the 27th floor of the site
following the achievement of September’s safety metric goals.

Manhattan, NY Navillus has recently launched a new safety incentive program as part of the firm’s
award-winning best practices and safety culture. As part of the program, each month that safety
metric goals are met, the company raffles off free, round-trip flights to Hawaii, the west coast or the
Caribbean at a free lunch on the first Friday of the following month. Two tickets go to trade workers
and one is awarded to a foreman and crew leaders. The monthly metric goals for One Vanderbilt are
no loss-time injuries and five or less injuries overall.

Since starting the incentive program this summer, there have been no DOB shutdowns or serious
injuries or incidents related to Navillus’ work on the superstructure concrete at One Vanderbilt. The
concrete work is presently running between 10 and 12 weeks ahead of schedule. As of October,
Navillus had completed concrete work on slabs up to the 30th floor and shear walls up to the 27th
floor

On Novemebr 6th, Navillus will be awarded the 2018 BTEA Safety Innovation Award for its safety
program at One Vanderbilt.
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